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Diary Dates 

Weds 13th Dec  YR Nativity Play 2pm  

Weds 13th Dec  Christmas Cinema  

Fri 15th Dec   5/6T Class Assembly  

Fri 15th Dec   Yr 1 Family Lunch  

Tue 19th Dec   YR Parent Craft Day  

Wed 20th Dec   Christmas Lunch  

Wed 20th Dec   YR Christmas Party  

Wed 20th Dec   Christmas Assembly  

   @St Marks Church  

Thurs 21st Dec  Inf Theatre Trip  

Fri 22nd Dec   Last Day of Aut term  

Mon 25th Dec ñFri 5th Jan Christmas Break  

Milverton News  

Friday 8th December  

We are really happy to say our class set of i Pads, 

purchased through the kind parental donations, are now 

up and running in school.  The girls are showing how the 

devices are safely stored and easily transportable around 

the school for a whole class to enjoy. We look forward to 

these being used to all areas of the school curriculum and 

by all members of 

the school. Thank 

you to Andrew 

Millward -Boyton who 

helped secure a 

sizeable discount for 

us when we 

purchased the 

devices. And thank 

you to all who 

donated so 

generously last year!  

The I pads have landed!  

Cross Country Super Stars  

The final  Cross Country 

League final race  took 

place on  Saturday at 

Priory Park, Warwick. It 

was a chilly and hilly 

one but everyone 

gave it their very best! 

Very well done to 

Sophie Cooper who 

finished in 8th position 

and Dan Wilks who 

was 6th.  

 

Overall, the girls and the boys' teams came 4th out of all of 

the schools competing. 

Dan Wilks was also 

awarded a medal for 

being the second boy 

overall. Well done to all 

of the children who 

took part in the league.  

Diary Dates 

Mon 8th Jan   School Closed  

Tues 9th Jan   New Spring Term  

Tues 16th Jan   Y3/4 Sports 

Fri 19th Jan  1/2CS Class 

Assembly  

Fri 26th Jan  Y2 Family Lunch  

Thurs 1st Feb  Y5/6 Table Tennis  

Fri 2nd Feb  RH Class Assembly  

Tues 6th Feb  Safer Internet Day  

Fri 16th Feb  5/6G Class Assembly  

Fri 16th Feb  Y3 Family Lunch  

Mon 19th -  Fri 23rd Feb - Half Term Break  

Wed 28th Feb   Y5/6 Football Match  

Mon 5th Mar   Parent Forum 9am  

Wed 7th Mar   Y5/6 Archery  

Thurs 8th Mar  YR Dance Festival  

Fri 9th Mar  1W Class Assembly  

Fri 9th Mar  Yr4 Family Lunch  

Tues 13th Mar   Y5/6 Football Match  

Fri 16th Mar  2TB Class Assembly 

Tues 20th Mar   Y5/6 Football Match  

Fri 23rd Mar  3/4TH Class Assembly 

Mon 26th Mar   Y3/4 Performance  

Tue 27th Mar   Y3/4 Performance  

Fri 30th Mar  School Closed  

Fri 30th Mar - Sun 15th Apr - Easter Break  
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Safeguarding Corner  

Friday 8th December  

Congratulations to our ôStar Learnersõ this week 

Class RNS Sophia  

Class RH Jemima  

Class 1W Henry 

Class 1/2CS Krishiv 

Class 2TB Dylis 

Class 3/4JN  Jessie 

Class 3/4TH Lexie 

Class 3/4B  

Class 5/6JB Freddie  

Class 5/6T Rebecca  

Class 5/6G  Lydia  

Please be aware of your childrenõs use of smart devices that connect to social media and 

communication networks. Sadly, no matter how much information we provide to our children 

and safe practice guidance we supply, some children are still not responsible enough to use 

these devices safely. As a parent you should make it your business to discuss their use of the 

internet, seek timely checks on what they are doing and who they are communicating with. 

The dangers and pitfalls our children face are very real and sadly, statistics tell us that in a 

school of our size, some of our children will find difficulties with their communication behaviours 

at some point in their young lives. Please be vigilant and please support us in our efforts to keep them safe.  

Get Well Soon!  
We are sad to say that one of our wonderful and valued members of staff, Mrs Nicol, has fallen ill and is 

currently in hospital. Our thoughts and prayers are with her and her family wishing her a swift recovery. She will 

not be back in school before the Christmas break .  

Mrs Brand will be filling in for her classroom teaching role and any concerns regarding the SEND support Mrs 

Nicol offers please direct to Me via email. Please forward any recent emails you may have sent to 

head2606@welearn365.com. We have made best effort to retrieve all current casework but we obviously 

cannot contact Mrs Nicol to check  any of this information. Thank you for your support.  

Making a Difference  

Well Done Esmee and Hollie  

Sports Person Award next week  

 
A big well done to Jude who won first 

prize in the county fireworks poster 

competition. His prize was presented in 

assembly this week!  

Learner of the month  


